
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 29, 2009 
 
 
Ariel Son 
Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Blvd., Suite 2000 
Portland, OR  97232 
 
RE: Tariff 09-14 Docket No. 09-035-T15 The rate design stipulation in Docket 08-035-38 

related to the Low Income Lifeline Program.  
Proposed Schedule 3 and 91 of P.S.C.U. No. 47 

Dear Ms. Son: 
 
  The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted with your 
Advice Letter No. 09-14 dated August 11, 2009. 
 
  The Division of Public Utilities and The Office of Consumer Services have 
recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the above named tariff subject to the 
Offices’ recommended Reporting Requirements discussed under 2.3 of their memo.  Now 
therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of November 1, 2009, have hereby been approved 
by the Commission. 
      
 
Sincerely,     
 
      
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
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